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Hello, 

 

I am writing in opposition to SB 210. Oregon's vote by mail system is an excellent 

system and has resulted in incredible voter turnout time and time again. Our state's 

democracy functions best when as many of our citizens as possible are able to make 

their voices heard, and our current election system does that job very well. 

 

Furthermore, Republicans as a party have shown themselves to be against 

democracy and willing to do whatever they can to enact laws and policies that 

increase voter suppression. I strongly urge our senators to oppose SB 210 and keep 

our democracy strong in the face of ever-increasing authoritarianism from the 

Republican Party. 

 

Thank you, 

Joe 

 


